The City of Daytona Beach
Utilities Department

TO: James V. Chisholm, City Manager
FROM: John J. Drago, Business Enterprise Management Directoﬁ/b/
DATE: November 1, 2017

SUBJECT: Sanitary Bypass Pump for Lift Station 4 Replacement

REQUEST

Utilities Department requests the City Commission adopt a resolution authorizing the purchase of
one (1) bypass pump from the Florida Sheriff’s Association Bid FSA17-VEH 15.0 specification
076 with options from Thompson Pump and Manufacturing, 4620 City Center Dr., Port Orange,
FL 32129, in the amount of $54,980.00.

PURPOSE
The purpose of this board item is to purchase a bypass pump for Lift Station 4 replacement.

CONSIDERATION

The requested bypass pump has been budgeted and is part of the overall construction plan to
provide backup power for all new sanitary lift stations coming on line. The new Lift Station 4 is
located at 550 Division St.

FUNDING
Funds are available in the Renewal and Replacement 8% Fund 428-610000-536-565000-611524.

RECOMMENDATION

Utilities Department recommends the City Commission adopt a resolution authorizing the
purchase of one (1) bypass pump from the Florida Sheriff’s Association Bid FSA17-VEH 15.0
specification 076 with options from Thompson Pump and Manufacturing, 4620 City Center Dr.,
Port Orange, FL 32129, in the amount of $54,980.00.

SCHEDULE ATTACHMENTS
City Commission Approval —Nov. 2017 Agenda Summary
Quote
Sufficiency of Funds

Power Point Presentation



